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Virginia's State Plan for Aging Services (October
1, 2023- September 30, 2027) 

Guided by federal requirements and grounded in a comprehensive needs
assessment process, DARS developed the State Plan for Aging Services in
collaboration with older Virginians and caregivers as well as the state's aging
network, state agencies, Virginia universities, and stakeholder organizations.
Submitted to the Administration for Community Living (ACL) on June 30, 2023, the
Virginia State Plan for Aging Services received ACL approval on September 19, 2023.

⇢  For more information about the development of the State Plan go to:
https://www.vda.virginia.gov/stateplans.htm

⇢ Read  the State Plan
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